
 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 2020 

 

December 10 Year 6 Farewell 

December 16 Last day for students 

2021 
January 29 Students Years 1-6 

return to school.  

February 1 Zone Swimming 
Qualifying Event (for 
students turning 8yrs 
and over in 2021) 

February 2 Kindergarten students 
start school 

February 3 Kindergarten photos 

February 12 9:30am P&C 

 

The school website is regularly  
updated with activities, event and 
information. Please visit the website.  

 
2021 Enrolments - currently 
accepting local enrolments for 2021 
and beyond.  Please contact the 
school office. 
 
Kindergarten 2021.  
If you have a child coming to school 
or want to make an enrolment enquiry 
please contact our school office. 
 
Newsletters - 
are distributed via the School App 
and Website. Paper copies are no 
longer distributed unless requested 
by phoning or emailing the school 
office  
 

Updates and Events 
School Stream App,  

Facebook,  
and School Website. 

 
Contact the school via the school 

email address or by phoning 
49 731435 or 49731533 

 
Email:  

morisset-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
 
Website: 
www.morisset-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Term 4, Week 9 December 9, 2020 

Canteen - Open Wednesday December 16 with limited stock 
 
Mufti Day - Wednesday December 16 
On the last day of school, students can wear a ‘festive’ shirt to school instead of their 
uniform shirt. Students still need to wear their regular school shoes, school shorts or 
skort and school hat. 
 
Student Led Conferences 
Students have been returning their Student - led conference slips and thank you to those 
families who have sent photos to the school email. The feedback for students has been 
very positive. Thank you for supporting them as they celebrate their learning. There is 
still time to either take a photo and send in via the school email address with the 
teacher’s name in the subject line, or, complete the return slip on the instruction page 
and return it to school before Friday December 11. 
 
Year 6 Farewell – Thursday December 10 
COVID safe plan – parents encouraged to not congregate outside the school grounds  
 5:30pm Drop off - students only will enter at Gate 3   
 8:30pm Pick up - Parents enter at Gate 3, students remain in the hall and will be called 

as parents arrive at the Office COLA 
 
COVID Update - as of today 
NSW Health have advised that communal water fountains and/or bubblers in NSW 
schools can now be turned on. These facilities can remain operational, closing only if 
there is transmission of COVID-19 in the community. Students should continue to be 
encouraged to bring water bottles from home. 
Schools must remain vigilant in applying infection control and personal hygiene practices 
while at school. Schools must continue to promote and encourage regular washing of 
hands, exclusion of any staff and students who are unwell, avoiding the sharing of food 
and personal items and cleaning of any shared items such as musical 
instruments, learning and sporting equipment between uses.  
 
2021 Student Numbers and Enrolments 
If you know someone who intends enrolling for next year and hasn’t done so yet, please 
ask them to contact the school. Alternatively, if you intend to enrol in a different school 
for 2021, call the office so that we can support transition and plan our 2021 numbers. 
 
Out Of School Hours Care (OOSHC) 
Information regarding the commencement of OOSHC will be sent out via the School 
App. 
 
School Development Days and start dates for 2021 
There has been a recent change to Staff Development Days commencing 2021. 
There will be 2 days at the start of term 1, therefore students in Years 1-6 will return to 
school on Friday January 29. Kindergarten students commence their schooling on 
Tuesday February 2. 
Friday January 29 - Students in Years 1-6 commence 
Monday February 1 - Zone Swimming Qualification Event - information on the website 
Tuesday February 2 - Kindergarten students commence 
 
As this is the last newsletter for 2020 let me take this opportunity to wish you all a safe 
and happy holiday. Hopefully with COVID restrictions lifting you will have the opportunity 
to catch up with family and friends you haven’t seen for a while. 
 
Mrs Warham Principal (Proud member of the Western Shores Learning Alliance) 

    morisset-p.schools.nsw.gov.au  app facebook 



 

 

PMI CENTRAL COAST MUSIC LESSONS 
     
 
Our incredible PMI CC STARS have done it again!!! Ruby Finucane, 
Reggie Barnes, and Lachlan Finucane loved showing off their latest col-

oured wristband after they completed their respective levels. 

A big SHOUTOUT to Lachy for completing the Black band - Junior Rockstar! 

 

 
 

 

 

 

  Reduce your child’s skin cancer risk 

Skin cancer is the most common cancer in Australia. Two out of three Aussie kids at school today 
will be diagnosed with skin cancer later in life – some of them with deadly melanomas. Ultraviolet 
(UV) radiation from the sun is the leading cause of skin cancer. Unprotected exposure of your 
child’s skin to UV significantly increases their risk of developing skin cancer later in life. When 
you protect your skin, you reduce your risk. When UV is 3 and above, remember to Slip, Slop, 
Slap, Seek and Slide! 

To learn when the UV is going to be high enough to damage unprotected skin in your local area, 
download and check the free SunSmart App. 

 



 

 



 

 


